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From: Don Sensabaugh Jr
To: Charlie Mopps; Kalee Shaberts
Subject: Tropical Storm Debby
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 8:15:11 AM

We live at 690 Lands End Drive in the Village.

1-we did not have any water in the house
2-we had 10-12” of water in our garage.
3-the water was 12”-14” over the road in front of driveway
4-N/A
5-N/
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